
Dear Parents/Carers          16 May 2017  
 

Movie Afternoon – Reception and Nursery - Wednesday 24 May 2017 
Fundraising Event  
 

As part of their ‘From Africa’ topic of work this term, we will be holding a 
fundraiser movie afternoon for Reception and Nursery on Wednesday 24 
May 2017 in the school hall. 
 
We will be showing the film Madagascar (PG Certificate).  The children will 
receive drinks and a snack during the show. 
 

Nursery – cost and collection arrangements  
There will be a £3.50 charge for any nursery child who wishes to stay for the movie afternoon.  Nursery children who are 
taking part in this event should be collected from Nursery at the later time of 2.30pm on 24 May (children not attending 
should be collected at the usual pick up time of 12 noon).   
 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘NCC’ – please mark your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’ on the back of your 
cheque.  Please put cash payments in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’.   
 

Reception – cost and collection arrangements  
We would request a contribution of £1 for this fundraiser activity.  Reception children should be collected from school 
at the usual time of 3.00pm.   
 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘NCC’ – please mark your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’ on the back of your 
cheque.  Please put cash payments in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’.   
 
 

Funds raised from this event will go towards this year’s summer fete activities and prizes.    
 
 

Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher 

 
Movie Afternoon – Nursery and Reception - Wednesday 24 May 2017  
 

Child/Children’s Name:        
 

Year Group:  
 

Nursery – cost  
There is a £3.50 charge for any nursery child who wishes to stay for the movie afternoon.   
  I enclose £3.50 payment (cash/cheque – please delete as appropriate)  
 

Reception – cost  
We would request a contribution of £1 for this fundraiser activity.   
  I enclose £1.00 payment (cash/cheque – please delete as appropriate)  
 
 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘NCC’ – please mark your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’ on the back of your 
cheque.  Please put cash payments in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name and ‘Movie Afternoon’.   
 

Please note any dietary, medical or safety information related to your child in the box below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Name (please print):  
 

Parent/Carer Signature:                  Date:  

Dietary/Medical/Safety Information:  


